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Land Act:
Notice of Intention to Apply for a
Disposition of Crown Land

Take notice that the City of Campbell River 
has applied to the Ministry of Forests, 
Lands, Natural Resource Operations and 
Rural Development (FLNRORD), Campbell 
River Natural Resource District, for a Lease 
– Community/Institutional at the Big Rock 
Boat Ramp situated on provincial Crown 
land located adjacent to 985 South Island 
Highway in Campbell River.

The Land File Number that has been 
established for this application is 1414578.

Written comments concerning this 
application should be directed to: Land 
Officer, Campbell River Natural Resource 
District, Ministry of Forests, Lands, 
Natural Resource Operations and Rural 
Development, 370 South Dogwood Street, 
Campbell River, BC, V9W-6Y7, or emailed to 
Forests.CampbellRiverDistrictOffice@gov.
bc.ca

Be advised that any response to this 
advertisement will be considered part of 
the public record. 

Comments will be received by FLNRO up to 
30 days from March 28, 2018. FLNRO may 
not be able to consider comments received 
after this date.

Please visit our website: http://www.arfd.
gov.bc.ca/ApplicationPosting/index.jsp for 
more information. Comments can also be 
posted on this website.


